
 
GEOGRAPHY TRIP TO TOBERMORY 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian(s), 
 
Your son or daughter has a wonderful opportunity to visit and experience the Bruce Peninsula National 
Park in Tobermory, Ontario.  The purpose of the trip is to give students a first hand look at  the 
geographical phenomenon that we are studying this year in geography and learn about biodiversity and 
our First Nations peoples.  This is also an opportunity for the grade nine students to develop community 
within their grade.  
 
The trip will take place from Thursday, September 20 - Saturday, September 22, 2017.  We will depart 
from the school on chartered buses at approximately 9:30 AM (with a pick up in Teviotdale at Wellington 
Construction at approximately 10:15 AM).  ​Students leaving from Woodland can come on their 
normal busses in the morning and proceed directly to the AUD​ (if students are being driven to school 
they must arrive no later than 9:00am.) In accordance with Woodland policy all bags will be checked 
before boarding the bus. We will arrive back at the school on Saturday ​at about 3:30pm, with a 
Teviotdale drop off at 2:30pm​.  Students must make arrangements to be picked up at these times. 
 
The students will be organizing themselves into groups of four-six and will be instructed to make their 
own arrangements for providing their tents, etc.  The main meals for the trip are included with the trip and 
the school needs to be informed of any food allergies.  The students may take some snacks along for 
themselves, though these snacks ​MUST NOT​ be kept in or eaten in any tents and will be stored in 
vehicles overnight.  ​Please be advised that the snacks have to be nut free. 
 
Teacher chaperones for the trip consist of Mr. Kooy, Mrs. Guetter, Mr. Stevens, Mrs. Bryson, & Ms. 
Verstraeten.  
 
This letter, a permission form, an itinerary for the trip, a list of rules and other important information can 
be found on Mr. Kooy’s website (​http://mrkooy.weebly.com/tobermory-trip.html​).  ​The permission form 
on the site will need to be completed by Monday, September 10, 2018 
 
If you have any questions about the trip, feel free to call us at the school (519-648-2114). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Stevens & Mr. Kooy 

http://mrkooy.weebly.com/tobermory-trip.html

